




Should an authorized Mercedes-Benz dealership be unable to address your concerns please contact us at   We are 

always happy to hear from you.  

If an authorized Mercedes-Benz dealer for any reason is unable to remedy the situation without charge, or within a reasonable amount 

of time, Pursuant to law 49 U.S.C. Chapter 301, you may submit a complaint to the Administrator, National Highway Traffic Safety 

Administration, 1200 New Jersey Avenue, S.E., Washington, D.C. 20590 or call the toll-free Auto Safety Hotline at 1-888-327-4236 

(TTY 1-800-424-9153); or go to https://www.safercar.gov. 
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If you have already paid to have this recall condition corrected you may be eligible to receive reimbursement. Requests for 

reimbursement may include parts, labor, fees and taxes.  Reimbursement may be limited to the amount the repair would have cost if 

completed by an authorized Mercedes-Benz dealer.  The following documentation must be presented to your dealer for 

reimbursement. 

Original or clear copy of all receipts, invoices and/or repair orders that show: 

• The name and address of the person who paid for the repair. 

• The Vehicle Identification Number (VIN) of the vehicle that was repaired. 

• What problem occurred, what repair was done, when it was done and who repaired it. 

• The total cost of the repair expense that is being claimed. 

• Proof of payment of repair (copy of front and back of cancelled check, or copy of credit card receipt). 

• Reimbursement will be made by check from your dealer.   

 

Please speak with your dealer concerning this matter.  Thank you for your cooperation.  

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused and look forward to taking care of this important safety recall immediately.  

Sincerely, 

Mercedes-Benz USA 

              




